Town of Bristol Planning & Zoning Board of Appeals Joint Meeting July 20, 2021

Members Present: Karen Ellmore, Joann Rogers, Justin Steinbach, Marty Snyder, John Krebbeks, A J Magnan, Marty Snyder, Steve Smiley and Secretary Sandra Riker Bob Stryker joined via Zoom

Excused: Patti Giordano and Donna Beretta

Others Present: Chris Drake, Chief Bristol Volunteer Fire Department

Minutes: The minutes of June 22, 2021 were accepted with a motion by Steve Smiley with a second by John Krebbeks. All Board members present agreed.

Battery Energy Storage Systems: Review of proposed BESS Law for town of Bristol: The Boards continued to review and revise the working draft. Chief Drake attending the meeting to provide input into the Fire and Emergency mitigation plans. After a lengthy discussion the Boards thanked him for attending the meeting and providing input.

It was determined that Chairman Snyder and Chairwoman Ellmore have enough information to complete the BESS Draft Local Law.

a motion was made by A.J. Magnan after the changes are made, they will send the document to the Town Attorney and then the Town Board for their initial review. This was seconded by Steve Smiley and approved by all Board members present.

They have agreed that the next meeting will be in September depending on applications presented to the Boards.

This evening's meeting was adjourned with a motion by Steve Smiley and a second John Krebbeks

Respectfully submitted,

Sandra Riker

Town of Bristol
Planning and ZBA Secretary